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Macon County has been notified that damages that occurred as a result of severe weather during the
Christmas holidays will not be eligible for assistance through the Individual Assistance Program of the
North Carolina Department of Public Safety. Although the damages that occurred were overall a
significant amount, there were not at least 25 primary homes, businesses or other eligible institutions
that sustained uninsured major damage to request additional assistance.
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